Beaver Creek Farms

67547 – 33rd Side Road Thornbury, ON NOH 2P0 (905) 616 9300 mr.hutchings@hotmail.com

Penny Colton

Executive Assistant to the CAO and Warden 519-372-0219 ext.1224 penny.colton@grey.ca

Heather Morrison Clerk 519-372-0219 ext.1376 heather.morrison@grey.ca

Dear Penny and Heather,

I am writing this letter regarding the proposed cell towers being considered by the members of Council at the Town of the Blue Mountains.

It was suggested by Rob Potter, one of the Councilor's at the Town of the Blue Mountains that we should send you a copy of my letter and ask that the letter be placed on the Agenda for the January 14th Committee of the Whole.

The Events for Life Board will also be writing directly to provide some additional details as the work being carried out by this charity at Beaver Creek Farms.

Please do not hesitate in contacting me if you have any question regarding the attached letter.

Warm Regards,

Michael Hutchings Beaver Creek Farms